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Dear Customer 
 
After seventy nine years and three generations of the Streets family stewardship, I am very happy 
to inform you that F R Street Ltd. will continue its journey within the Soft Furnishing Industry under 
the NEW ownership of Decorquip Ltd. 
 
Decorquip have been suppliers to Streets for the past 10 years in which time we have got to know 
the various members of the Ford family, who with their colleagues operate their hugely successful 
blind supply company from South Wales. 
 
During our search for a suitable new owner, we were earnestly looking for a company with the 
same family principles, who major on Service and Quality above all else. In Decorquip we have 
found that company and we endorse them as the new owners of Streets without hesitation. We 
hope that you will give them your continued support and are able to make use of their wide and 
innovative range of blind products 
 
Decorquip are well known manufacturers and suppliers of all types of blinds, and blind 
accessories. Their Roman Blind Headrail System has been a best selling and faultless product of 
Streets over many years and we truly believe their blind breakaway system is the best on the 
market. They will be stocking and supplying all of Streets longstanding and proven core products 
including our comprehensive range of curtain linings, interlining and workroom sundries. 
 
Whilst the sale is now complete Streets will continue to run the company on behalf of Decorquip 
over the next few months with a planned physical handover expected early in the new year. During 
that time I and my fellow colleagues will do all we can to contact and support as many customers 
as possible throughout the migration period. Please feel free to call us on  
01268 766677 or by email sales@streets.co.uk with any questions you may have. 
 
The Directors and employees of Streets take this opportunity to thank you, our customers, for your 
loyalty and support over the past 79 years and wish you all the very best for the future, in the 
knowledge that we leave you in very capable hands. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Tony Street 
Chairman 


